




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Lincoln Co."s Response to Proposed Amendments to RAP 9.6
Date: Monday, April 29, 2024 11:02:48 AM
Attachments: Response to WA State Supreme Court Clerk.pdf

 
 

From: Traci A. Gants <tgants@co.lincoln.wa.us> 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 9:43 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Lincoln Co.'s Response to Proposed Amendments to RAP 9.6
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Good morning,
 
Attached please find a letter from the Lincoln County Clerk in response to the Office of Public
Defense’s request for proposed changes to RAP 9.6 (Designation of Clerk’s Papers). This is being
submitted before the April 30, 2024 deadline.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Traci Gants
Lincoln County Clerk
 
450 Logan St, 2nd Floor
PO Box 68
Davenport, WA 99122
(509) 725-1401
tgants@co.lincoln.wa.us
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE:  This e-mail is public domain.  Any correspondence from and to this e-mail account may be a
public record.  Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant RCW 42.56, regardless of any
claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
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